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I am writing in support of SB 210 which would require in-person voting with a 

government issued ID. 

It is the simplest, most effective way to ensure a secure, fair and uncorrupted voting 

system. It will prevent fraudulent voting, ballot stuffing and ballot harvesting. It will 

ensure "one person, one vote". 

It will bring transparency and integrity to Oregon's voting system.  

We had a member of our household that received 2 ballots for the November 2024 

election. We notified the county clerk immediately.  


